
Memorandum of Understanding 

On 15th of October 2019, a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was between Don Bosco College 
of Engineering (DBCE) and Goa Technology Association (GTA), Ponda - Goa

GTA was founded in 2017 with the aim of providing a forum for the technology business community 
in Goa, who share the desire to promote Goa as the IT destination on the world Technology Map. To 
further achieve its objectives the group organizes trade missions, lectures and social functions. 

The purpose of this MoU is to outline how DBCE and GTA will work together to maximise the 
benefits from its mutual interests in supporting students, student projects, organizing events and 
offering cross platform opportunities to Students ; bringing in value to the students through the rich 
network of technology companies who are members of GTA.

The MoU was signed in the presence of Rev. Fr. Kinley D’Cruz, Director (DBCE), Dr. Neena 
Panandikar, Principal (DBCE) and Asst. Prof. Gaurang Patkar, HOD – Dept. of Computer Engineering 
(DBCE) along with Mr. Mangirish Salelkar, President at GTA.


